RELATIVES NEWSLETTER - SPRING
2023
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Welcome to the 2nd Edition of the Glaslyn Care Homes
Newsletter.

We hope you enjoyed our first newsletter
and you find the information enclosed
helpful.

If you would like to confribute any news,
photographs or events that may be of
inferest to other families or staff, please

email deborah@glaslyncarehomes.co.uk.



NEW STAFF MEMBERS

CARE STAFF KITCHEN STAFF

GLASLYN
Faizal Suliaman

Caroline Deeks - HCA James Honeytield

Paige Clubb - HCA Domestic Staff
Cerys Price - HCA
Abbie Evans - HCA
Shijo Sebastian - HCA
Amy Williams HCA

Kerryanne Amos
Sion Paul Harris

Renil Scaria - HCA Chilton Place
JO.k-)iﬂ Joy - HCA Dona Thomas - HCA
Sujith Nair - HCA Mary Davies - HCA

Joseph Sebastian - HCA

After a very successful recruitment
drive, we welcome the above staff
members to the team.



Huge congratulations to Gemma and her
family, on the safe arrival of her beautiful
baby boy Tommi Tyrone Davies



Well the Easter decoration around the home didn't

disappoint, there were lots of themed activities like

egg painting, best coloured egg, and fine display of
Easter bonnets
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A sneak preview of one of the handmade Easter
bonnets, and just look at the production line for the
Easter bonnets. The residents all received a Easter
gift bag, with some edible goodies inside



Just a few snaps of the day




It's lovely to see the flowers starting

to bud and the lighter evenings, the

maintenance team will be making a
start on the grounds getting them
ready for the spring and summer
season - hopefully we'll get some
good weather soon and we will be
able to enjoy the lovely grounds.




King Charles Il

We will be holding a coronation party on
Thursday 4th May, please feel free to come
along and join in the fun, we will be having
live music, a right royal buffet, fun and
games.

From 10.30am - 1.30pm




Glaslyn News

The Management team would like to make you all aware
that we will be undertaking a substantial repair to the
roof of Glaslyn Court. To do this we need to erect
scaffolding around the whole building. The work is due
to start in the next 2 - 3 weeks and is expected to last
around 3 months, during this work we will be installing
solar panels on the roof.

We understand that this may cause some disruption
and inconvenience when visiting, we will try are upmost
to make it as painless as possible, but, we do ask that
you understand that we may need make changes at
short notice.

For health & safety reasons, the visitor pod will be out of
action during this time and all cars must be parked away
from the main building of Glaslyn.

We thank you for your understanding during this time, if
you have any concerns or questions please either give
us a call or email info@glaslyncarehomes.co.uk



Relatives Meeting

We would like to invite to come along to a informal
meeting on Tuesday 23rd May at 6pm, this is an
opportunity for us too bring you up to date on what's
planned for the home, its also the ideal time for you
pass on your thoughts and ideas.

Please note, we will not be able to discuss any
individual medical issues, these would need to be
discussed in private with the nurse in charge or the
home manager.

We would encourage you to attend, refreshment will
be provided.

For us to have an idea of numbers, could you please
email info@glaslyncarehomes.co.uk if you are able to
attend.

Many thanks

Ingrid Wright
Owner / Director



